
 

 

 
 

     

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Thank you for your patience regarding the confirmed costings for the Osmington Bay trip.   
 

As previously advised the delay was due to us awaiting response from PGL, regarding the 

additional charge for the Durdle Door part of the trip; which we were advised about 

subsequent to us booking the trip.  In order to avoid this additional charge, the timetable of 

the trip has been amended slightly; the coaches will now stop at Durdle Door on the way to 

Osmington Bay (instead of Corfe Castle) and there will then be 2 full days of activities led 

by the Centre Staff. 
 

We can now confirm the total cost of the three day visit will be £265.00 per pupil 

which is made up of the following:-     

• a charge of £126.50 for board and lodgings 

• a voluntary contribution of £103.50 for the cost of the activities whilst on the 

residential visit 

• a voluntary contribution of £35.00 for the cost of transportation to and from the 

activity centre  

• Also, PGL have now agreed to supply the children’s bedding free of charge (instead 

of parents needing to supply this). 

As an initial deposit of £45 has already been made, an additional payment of £220 will now 

need to be paid by 15th March 2024. 
 

The remaining contribution can either be paid in full or in instalments either online, by cash 

or cheque (please make cheques payable to H.C.C.). If you decide to pay by instalments, we 

suggest the following dates and amounts, however you can pay any amount at any time as 

long as the full balance is paid by 15th March 2024.   
     

By 15th December 2023    £75.00 (if you need to extend this date please let us know) 

By 9th February 2024  £72.50 

BY 15th March 2024  £72.50  
  

Please complete the ParentMail form by 13th December 2023. Unfortunately, if payments 

are not made, including voluntary contributions, it will not be financially possible for the 

school to proceed with the activity course and the residential visit would have to be 

cancelled.   
 

There will be a final briefing meeting (for parents & children) on 20th March @ 3.20pm. 
 

Yours sincerely 

Y4 Team 

Year 4 Residential trip - Osmington Bay 

29th April – 1st May 2024 

 


